EDWARD C. GAINEY MAYOR



CHRIS HORNSTEIN DIRECTOR

CITY OF PITTSBURGH **DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS**

CITY-COUNTY BUILDING

May 24, 2022

President and Members of City Council City of Pittsburgh

RE: Oliver Bath House Renovation Project RACP Grant

Dear Members of Council:

Attached is a proposed resolution amending resolution No. 796 of 2018, entitled "Resolution authorizing a Cooperation Agreement or Agreements with the Urban Redevelopment Authority of Pittsburgh in connection with the URA's application for a Redevelopment Assistance Capital Program grant of up to \$1,000,000 for the Oliver Bath House Rehabilitation project" to increase the grant amount to up to \$2,000,000 and authorize spending.

Your favorable consideration of the attached proposed Resolution is hereby requested.

Sincerely,

Chris Hornstein

Chun Harton

Department Director

CH/MN/CG/cjg